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Interest charges resumed on any 

overdue accounts July 1st, 2022. For 

your convenience, payments can be 

made online in either of two ways: 
 

 You can set up the town as a 

biller in your online banking.  

Search for “Reidville, Town of” 

in the list of billers.  Your ac-

count number is located on your 

invoice on the top left corner 

under your mailing address. 
 

 You can send an email transfer 

to the town at: 
 

      townofreidville@nf.aibn.com   
 

      Use taxes as the password.   
 

If you need clarification on either of 

these options, please feel free to call 

the town office. 

OFFICE CLOSURE 

The town office will be closed at noon on 

Wednesday, November 2nd and reopen 

on Monday, November 7th @ 9 am due 

to staff training. Sorry for any inconven-

ience this may cause.  

FIREMAN’S BALL 

Exciting News!!! The Reidville Vol-

unteer Fire Department will be 

holding their Annual Firemen’s Ball 

on October 22th starting at 7:00 

p.m. at the Reidville Community 

Hall. The meal will be a hot roast 

beef dinner and dessert followed by 

music by a D.J. The tickets will be 

$50.00 double or $25.00 single. For 

more information or tickets to this 

wonderful event please call any 

member of the fire department.  

BONFIRE NIGHT 

There will be a Community Bonfire on 

Saturday, November 5th beginning at 

6:30 p.m. behind the community ball field. 

There will be wieners; marshmallows and 

beverages provided...just bring your 

roasting sticks and chairs if you have 

them! Hope to see you all there!!!! *If the 

weather does not cooperate then the 

event will be held on Sunday, November 

6th. A post will be made on the Town’s 

Facebook page if there is a change. 

The town of Reidville Council and Staff 

would like to wish everyone a happy and 

safe Halloween! Please note some helpful 

tips below: 

 

Motorists: 
 Slow down in residential    neighbor-

hoods and obey all traffic laws.  

 Exercise extreme caution when driving 

a vehicle. Be on the alert for excited 

youth darting out in traffic whose vision 

may be obscured by masks.  

 Enter and exit driveways with caution.  

 If you are driving children around the 

neighborhood, make sure they enter and 

exit the car on the curbside.  

HAPPY HALLOWEEN 

http://reidvillenl.ca


 

Town of Reidville 

The Town is aware that some people use the 

ball field to let their dogs off leash. We have 

noticed that some residents are not cleaning up 
after their animal. While the town has no issue 

with residents using the field, we ask that you 

clean up after your pet. This is not a dog park 

so ensure that you have bags with you - there 

are outside garbage bins in the playground and 

in front of the hall for disposal. If this contin-

ues, the town will have to start locking the 

gates and install video surveillance.  

Yoga: Carmelita Morgan will be of-

fering Yoga at the Community Hall 

on Thursday evenings beginning  @ 

6:45 pm. 

 

Zumba: Cheyenne Barrett is offer-

ing Zumba at the Community Hall on 

Tuesday evening’s beginning @ 7:30 

pm.  

 
Knitting Circle:  The knitting circle 

will be held on Monday afternoon’s 

beginning at 1:30. 

 

Aquafit: This program is offered 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday 

mornings at the Deer Lake Recrea-

tion Facility and will be paid for any 

residents of Reidville who register 

with the town office. 

DOG DROPPINGS RECREATION/50+ NEWS 
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EMERGENCY NUMBERS: 

 
 

 Doctor on Call…..800-261-0741 

Fire Alarm.............635-5600 

RCMP.....................635-2173 

Ambulance.............635-3020 

NF Power...1-800-474- 5711 

Council Office........635-5232 

Fax: ....................... 635-4498 
  

GREETINGS 

 
Once again, there are indications that horse 
riders are riding on the "walking only" por-

tion of our walking trail. A Walking Trail 
Committee Member documented horse 
droppings on the trail numbering in the dou-

ble digits. There are sections of the walking 
trail designated for horses. Please keep to 
this section of the trail. In addition, there are 

indications that riders have crossed bridges 
on the trail. This is extremely dangerous for 
both the rider and horse as these bridges 
were not built to withstand that weight. 

They are intended for foot traffic only!  

The town has recently applied for trail 

work under the Community Employ-

ment Enhancement Program for the 

fall. If we are successful we will re-

quire employees who need 400 hours 

or less to qualify for Employment In-

surance. The town normally gets a call 

in early fall to see how many hours we 

need. If this is something you qualify 

for or would like more information on 

please call the office. 

CEEP 

Horse Droppings 

The town office will be closed on 

November 11th in observance of re-
membrance day. Sorry for any in-

convenience this may cause. 

TOWN OFFICE CLOSURE 

The town of Reidville council and 

staff would like to send out Birthday 
and Anniversary greeting to anyone 

celebrating this month!!!! We hope 

you have a fantastic day with well 

wishes for many more!!!! 

WATER HOOKUP DATES 

The town of Reidville would like to 

advise residents that water hookups 

in the community will only be done 

between April and October. This is a 

common practice among municipali-

ties to prevent damages and the freez-

ing of waterlines. 


